
PROJECT:  I-95  and Woolbright Road Interchange Improvements 

 

Lead Agency: FDOT 

 

Description: The project is under construction. Work consists of widening Woolbright 

Road from SW 18thStreet to SW 2nd Street, including roadway approaches and bridges 
over I-95 and the railroad tracks to provide dual eastbound left turn lanes onto 
northbound I-95; widening the I-95 northbound entrance ramp to receive the newly 
constructed dual eastbound left turn lanes; reconstructing the southbound exit ramp to 
provide free-flow right turn onto westbound Woolbright Road; retrofitting the railings on 
the Woolbright Road bridges over I-95 and the railroad to meet current criteria; and 
milling and resurfacing the entire width of Woolbright Road, and along the I-95 ramps 
within project limits. Other improvements include utility relocation, bridge construction, 
installation of barrier walls, curbs, sidewalks, guardrail, drainage, overhead signs, 
signing and pavement markings, signals, lighting, and retaining walls. 
 

Funding: Funds for the construction were programmed in FY 2014, 2015 and 2016.  

 

Funding for current fiscal year: $684,896 

 

 


